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THE PRES I:GEHT HAS SEEN .r • •• 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON INFORMATION 

November 16, 1974 

MEMORANDUM FOR: THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: JIM CAVANAUG~ 

SUBJECT: Governor Reubin Askew of Florida 

Last night I returned a call that Governor Askew placed to you. 
The Governor wanted to make the following points: 

1) He wanted to wish you well on your departure 
to Japan. 

2) He hopes you will encourage the Japaneese 
to visit Florida to bolster the Florida tourist 
industry. 

Digitized from Box C6 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 18, 1974 

A DMINIST RA TIV ELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

JIM CAVANAUGH 

JERRY H.~ 
Governor Reubin A skew of Florida 

Your memorandum to the President of November 16 on the above 
subject has been reviewed and the following notation was made: 

Thanks. P.S. Write "Thank you" for me 
on return. I will urge Japanese to visit F. 

Please follow-upwith the appropriate action. 

Thank you. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 




